
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: CDBG First Public Hearing Notice 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, April 8, 2025           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
This public hearing is to obtain citizen comment concerning the city’s economic and community 

development needs for an application to the Florida Commerce for a FFY 2023-2024 Small Cities 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG).  

 

 

  

 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Public Hearing – Discussion. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. CDBG First Public Hearing Notice 


